
Subject: 3117 Blackwood St. _ Letter in support 

Mr. Angrove, 

 I am writing to register my support of the proposed development captioned above. As a design/ builder 

I view this proposed zoning as an opportunity to grow the missing middle housing shortage and promote 

development in this sector. I wish the applicant the best of luck with this proposal and fully support the 

application. 

Sincerely, 
Ian Roberts M.Arch, LEED-AP

ATTACHMENT H


